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TEACHER LEADERS AT THE FOREFRONT OF ENSURING A BETTER
NORMAL FOR A POST PANDEMIC EDUCATION

The ILEP-Fulbright DAI PAA (International Leaders in Education Program-
Fulbright Distinguished Awards in Teaching for International Teachers Philippine
Alumni Association) is inviting teachers and administrators to join the TEACHER
LEADERS AT THE FOREFRONT OF ENSURING A BETTER NORMAL FOR A POST
PANDEMIC EDUCATION on March 19, 2022, via Online Platform.

Participation shall be subject to the no-disruption-of-classes policy stipulated
in DepEd Order No. 09, s. 2005 entitled Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged
Time-On-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Advisory is desired.

OLGA C. ALONSABE, PhD, CESOV

Schools Division Superintendent
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March 17, 2022

Dr Olga C Alonsabe, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
El Salvador City

Dear Dr. Alonsabe,

Greetings!

The ILEP-Fulbright DAI PAA (International Leaders in Education Program-Fulbright Distinguished
Awards in Teaching for International Teachers Philippine Alumni Association), group of Fulbright
DAI scholars, will conduct its 4th Teacher Leader Webinar series for free (TEApanan 4.0) which
will begin on March 19,2022 via Zoom platform and Teacher Leader FB live series with the theme
“Teacher Leaders at the forefront of ensuring a better normal for a post pandemic education”.
The webinar aims to share best practices and emerging issues to prepare the teachers and

schools as a whole to welcome learners for the face-to-face classes.

In this regara, we would like to invite School heads, Administrators, and Teachers to join us in
this activity as we begin the first episode via zoom platform. Participants may register through

this link https://tinyurl.com/TL-WEBINAR or email ilep.fdai2018@gmail.com. Once registered,

the webinar details will be sent threugh their email. Furthermore, may we also request your

good Office to invite other teachers to join us through the Teacher Leader FB page.

Thank you so much.

Sincerely,

ILEP-FDAI PAA



